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This is the first edition of what we hope will become a regular newsletter, 
coming out twice a year. The newsletter will be a success if it diminishes 
the number of times that we say: "I wish I'd known about that." Therefore 
please send in your items of information about conferences, jobs, calls for 
articles etc. and never assume that every one knows ••• ·we have created this 
newsletter and society precisely because so many of us are isolated and don't 
know. The next issue should appear in November. Please send items for 
inclusion to Anne Seller, Keynes College, The University, Canterbury, Kent 
CT2 7NP, by October 31st 1989. 
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SOCIETY FOR WOMEN IN PHILOSOPHY 

At our last one-day meeting on 4 March 1989, it was agreed to form a society 
for women in philosophy; while numbers are still relatively small, we shall 
try to remain as informal as possible. 

Aims (General) 

- To widen the network of women interested in being part of a group of 
women in philosophy. We should like to include both women students and 
teachers, in the whole range of higher educational institutions: 
Colleges, Polytechnics, Universities etc., and also, where possible, 
interested women who are not formally attached to any institution. 

- To provide support and encourage ideas and thought. 

- To enable women working in philosophy to benefit from the feminist 
community and the networks that already exist. 

(Specific) 

To organise one or two meetings a year. 

- To circulate a newsletter. 

Organisation 

Organisation for ~989-90 has been taken on as follows: 

Newsletter: Anne Seller, Keynes College, University of.Kent, Canterbury. 
Subscri·ptions: Paula Boddington, Dept. of Philosophy, University of Bristol, 

9 Woodland Road, Clifton, Bristol BS18 1TB. 


